

From: Precht, Phillip R
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2006 12:48 PM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Cc: Kiselewich, Ruth C; Zavodnick, Steven M
Subject: BGE Comments on Recommendation R05013 and REQ/RGQ Annual Plan Item No. 6a
The following are the comments of Baltimore Gas and Electric Company for both the REQ and RGQ: 

BGE, as a combination gas and electric utility, has been very involved in the development of the NAESB Retail Contract from both a gas and electric perspective. While no standardized agreement is ever perfect for all situations, the NAESB Retail Contract, as proposed, reflects the balanced interests of all parties participating in the development discussions. BGE, therefore, expresses its support for the NAESB Retail Contract as drafted and encourages our fellow NAESB members to join us in support of the approval and ratification as well.
Ruth Kiselewich (REQ) / Phil Precht (RGQ) 
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